Institute of Management Consultants and Advisors
(A company Limited by Guarantee)

Wednesday September 12th 2018 at 6.00pm at the Beacon Hotel Sandyford

Minutes of the 36th Annual General Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Institute’s President, Martin Markey, welcomed approximately 20 members to the AGM.

1. Minutes of AGM held on July 12th 2017
The minutes of the previous year’s AGM were taken as read and approved on a motion proposed by Brian Hamilton and seconded by Marrita Kavanagh.

2. Matters arising 
No matters arose.

3. Report and Approval of the Audited Accounts for the Year ended December 31st 2017
The audited accounts for the year ended December 31st 2017 were available to members on the Institute’s’ website and circulated at the meeting. 
In presenting the 2017 results to members, the President Martin Markey highlighted the surplus of €5,573 and its impact on the reserves of the Institute at the end of the year.
The accounts were approved on a motion proposed by Lisa Byrne and seconded by Kim McClenaghan.

4. Appointment of Auditors
Mazars were reappointed as auditors on a motion proposed by Kim McClenaghan and seconded by Lisa Byrne.
5. Election of Directors
John Byrne, Secretary of the Institute briefed members on the proposed elections. 
He said that the following Directors, Kim McClenaghan and Alan Costello were retiring at the AGM and not standing for re-election.
In terms of Directors retiring by rotation, he said that Tony O’Brien and Martin Markey were retiring by rotation are were available for re-election. Both were duly re-elected.
Eimear Duffy was appointed to the Board on the proposal of Lisa Byrne and seconded by Maritta Kavanagh.
Ciaran Brannigan was appointed to the Board on the proposal of Kim McClenaghan and seconded by Lisa Byrne.
On the day after the AGM the following Directors were in place:
Tony O’Brien, Martin Markey, Marrita Kavanagh, Fredericka Sheppard, Frank Hannigan, Lisa Byrne John Byrne, Eimear Duffy and Ciaran Brannigan.

6. President’s Review of the Year
Martin Markey delivered the Presidents Report.

7. Any other business
There being no other business the AGM concluded. It was followed by a wine reception and dinner with John Rankin, Chief Executive, Every121 Ltd, as guest speaker followed by a Q&A session.

Signed

John Byrne
August 31st 2019






